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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author(s) if you have questions or comments. 
 JRNL - Freelance Digital Production for Student Media     B. Lewis 
 THTR - Introduction to Voice-Over Acting      J. Bergmann 
 
v State Approval Received: We recently received state approval for the noncredit certificate in Emergency 

Medical Technology, which was approved by CCC in November, 2016. Congratulations to the EMS 
department! 

 
v Noncredit Certificates: CCC approved the applications for two noncredit certificates on November 21st, 

which will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for approval at an upcoming meeting: 
 Bridge to College Level Mathematics 
 English as a Second Language for Food Service Workers 
 
v Stand Alone Form Revision: At the November 21st CCC meeting, the group discussed proposed 

revisions to our local Stand Alone Approval Request form. If approved, the revisions will result in a form 
that is shorter and easier to fill out, while still maintaining our current standards for Stand Alone approval. 
For further information and to provide feedback, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 
v COR Technical Review Pilot: In the previous Communiqué, we announced the creation of a pilot 

Technical Review team. The team has begun to review CORs in Articulation status in C3MS and will enter 
recommendations in the comments box at the bottom of the COR, moving the COR forward to Deans 
Review. This will allow forward momentum of the COR and give the faculty the opportunity to address the 
team’s recommendations during the Proof step. Andrew LaManque and Rachelle Campbell will visit the 
divisions in early winter to gain an understanding of the various ways division curriculum committees are 
conducted, as well as to address professional development of all faculty serving on a division CC, which is 
a requirement of Title 5. If you have any questions regarding the Technical Review team or Andrew and 
Rachelle’s upcoming visit to your division, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 

Reminders: 
v Local GE Applications: Do you know of a course that may be a good fit for our local GE pattern? The 

general education application period is open! Please contact your CCC Reps for more information. 


